Mary Curran

From:

Kathy Quinn

Sent:

Wednesday 8 March 2023 14:35

To:

Belen Morejudo

Cc:

Paul Keeley; finoff@dublincity.ie; Cllr Seamas McGrattan; Liz Halpin

Subject:

Re: Dublin Tourism Spend

Belen

Thanks for the update. It would be appreciated if the meeting was physically attended in the council chamber in City Hall. If that presents difficulties then remote attendance is fine.

Regards

Kathy

Kathy Quinn FCPFA Ceannasai Airgedais Le freagracht as Teicneolaíocht Faisneise agus Cumarsaide Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath

E: kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie

M: +353866069933

T: 012222103

W: www.dublincity.ie

Head of Finance With responsibility for Information Communication Technology Dublin City Council

On 8 Mar 2023, at 12:28, Belen Morejudo <Belen.Morejudo@failteireland.ie> wrote:

Hi Kathy,

Both Paul Keeley and Liz Halpin will be attending this meeting on Thu 18th May at 2.30pm. Could you please confirm if it is an in person or remote meeting? Let me know please if you need any help with the organising of this.

Kind regards, Belen

Belen Morejudo (She/Her)

PA to Paul Keeley and Jenny De Saulles | Fáilte Ireland

88-95 Amiens Street, Dublin 1, D01 WR86 **Email:** belen.morejudo@failteireland.ie

<image002.png>

LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube | Facebook

From: Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>

Sent: 07 March 2023 18:21

To: Paul Keeley <Paul.Keeley@failteireland.ie>; finoff@dublincity.ie

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan < seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>; Belen Morejudo

<Belen.Morejudo@failteireland.ie>; Liz Halpin <Liz.Halpin@failteireland.ie>

Subject: RE: Dublin Tourism Spend

[ATTENTION] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Paul

Thanks for coming back and appreciate that you will give some time to the SPC members in the future. You might let me know if Thursday 18th May would work for you and your team. The SPC meeting is scheduled for 230 that day.

Le dea-mhéin

Kathy

<image003.png>

Kathy Quinn FCPFA

Ceannasaí Airgeadais

Le freagracht as Teicneolaíocht Faisnéise agus Cumarsáide

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Bloc 1, Urlár 8, Oifigí na Cathartha | An Ché

Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8 | D08 X544

Oifigeach Poiblí Ainmnithe faoin Acht um Brústocaireacht a Rialáil

Head of Finance

With responsibility for Information Communication Technology

Dublin City Council | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices | Wood Quay, Dublin 8 | D08 X544 Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act

T 222 2102, 222 2103 | Fón Póca 086 606 99 33 | <u>kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie</u>

www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil

Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

Séanadh Ríomhphoist/Email Disclaimer:

Tá an r-phost seo agus aon chomhaid a sheoltar leis faoi rún agus tá siad beartaithe le húsáid ag an seolaí amháin.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for use by the addressee.

Ceart chun Dícheangal

Cé go mb'fhéidir go n-oirfeadh sé domsa, áfach, ríomhphoist a sheoladh lasmuigh de mo ghnáthuaireanta oibre, nílim ag

súil le freagra nó gníomh uaitse lasmuigh de d'uaireanta oibre féin.

Right to Disconnect

Please note, while it may suit me to send emails outside my normal working hours, I do not expect a response or action from you outside your own working hours.

From: Paul Keeley < Paul. Keeley@failteireland.ie >

Sent: Tuesday 7 March 2023 18:02

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan < seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie; Kathy Quinn

< kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie >; Belen Morejudo < Belen.Morejudo@failteireland.ie >; Liz Halpin

<<u>Liz.Halpin@failteireland.ie</u>>

Subject: RE: Dublin Tourism Spend

Hi Mary & Seamus,

Apologies for the delay in reverting – I've been on the road with annual plans briefings to industry around the country.

The Failte Ireland team would be delighted to join the Finance SPC but need to ask for a later date as March is a bit of a write-off between the plans and the Meitheal workshops in Killarney etc.

Can we look at an alternative date please?

I and my colleague, Liz Halpin who heads the Dublin Regional Development team will join you.

Thanks, Paul.

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: 02 March 2023 09:31

To: Paul Keeley < Paul. Keeley@failteireland.ie >

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>; Kathy Quinn

<<u>kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie</u>> **Subject:** Dublin Tourism Spend

[ATTENTION] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Paul,

Please find attached letter from the Chair of the Finance SPC of Dublin City Council, Cllr. Séamas McGrattan for your attention.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, |

Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. Privileged, confidential andor copyright information may be contained in this E-Mail. This E-Mail is for the use of the intended addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended addressee, you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any way whatsoever. To do so is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you receive this E-Mail by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the REPLY facility in your E-Mail software and delete all associated material immediately.

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. Privileged, confidential andor copyright information may be contained in this E-Mail. This E-Mail is for the use of the intended addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended addressee, you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any way whatsoever. To do so is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you receive this E-Mail by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the REPLY facility in your E-Mail software and delete all associated material immediately.